
• any and all communications, emails and texts between members of Council and/or City 
Staff and/ or members of the public, that pertain or reference in any way the potential 
rezoning changes/OCP changes for Johnston road between Thrift Ave and Roper Ave. 

 
• any emails, texts and any other communications between Council members, City staff 

and members of the public regarding the special meeting of Council on November 7th, 
2018. 

 


